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21 November 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Your child has been taking part in Sports Enrichment on a Thursday afternoon. We 
have been invited to attend Egham International School for a sports session on 
Thursday 29 November 2018.  We will leave school at 1pm and return to school in 
time for school transport. Your child will need to bring their sports kit to school to 
change into before we leave. Please provide them with warm clothes and a 
spare drink for this event.  
 
Any questions please email me at claire.rogers@manorgreenschool.co.uk  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Claire Rogers  
Tolkein Class 
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